
 
 

 May  2019  

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
   1  

$0.25 - purchase 
flowers for May Day 

2  
$0.50 - pray for our 
missionaries  

3  
$0.25 - bake some 
cookies and take to a 
neighbor 

4  
$0.25 - visit a shut-in 
from your church 
today and read a 
devotion with them 

5  
$0.25 - if you had 
Confirmation at your 
church today, if you 
did not $0.50 

6  
$0.10 -  if you plan to 
write a grant 
proposal for your 
district LWML, if you 
are not $0.50 

7  
$0.10 if you read 
Two-minute Tuesday 
devotion. $0.50 if you 
did not 

8  
$1.00 - pray for those 
running on the ballot 
for convention in 
Mobile, Alabama 

9  
$0.50 - if you have a 
birthday this month, if 
you do not $0.75 

10  
$0.25 - if you plan to 
attend a mission trip 
this year, if you are 
not $0.50 

11  
$0.50 - share Jesus’ 
love with someone 
today 

12  
$0.25 - if you sent a 
mothers day card, 
$0.50 if you did not 

13  
$0.75 - if you have a 
late LWML Spring 
Rally in your zone 
this mounth, $0.10 if 
you do not 

14  
$0.50 - pray for 
President Patti Ross 
today 

15  
$0.10 - if your church 
is celebrating it’s 
100th Anniversary 
this year, if not $0.25 

16  
$0.10 - if you have 
written a Bible study 
for LWML, $0.25 if 
you have not 

17  
$0.10 - if you offer to 
help the elderly with 
spring cleaning,  
$0.50 if you do not 
offer 

18  
Have a garage sale 
and have the 
proceeds go to 
LWML mite offering, 
$0.50 if you do not 
have a yard sale.  

19  
$0.25 - if you served 
on Altar Guild today, 
if you did not $0.50 

20  
Count your blessings 
today $0.10 per 
blessing 

21  
$0.50 - share Jesus 
with someone today 
who does not yet 
know him 

22  
$1.00 - pray for more 
Pastors and 
Deaconesses to be 
called 

23  
$0.25 - if you have a 
lawn mowing sign-up 
sheet at church 
$0.50 if you do not 

24  
$0.10 - if you read 
your Bible every day 
this week, if you did 
not $0.25 

25  
$0.25 - if your LWML 
society had a pie and 
ice cream sale this 
month, $0.50 if you 
did not 

26  
$0.10 - if your 
husband was the 
Elder this month, if 
not $0.25 

27  
$1.00 - pray for the 
families who lost 
loved ones while 
serving in the U.S. 

28  
$0.50 - pray for 
someone with breast 
cancer 

29  
$0.10 - pick lilacs 
today and cheer 
someone up who has 
lost a loved one 
recently 

30  
$0.10 - if you have a 
son or daughter 
graduating, if you do 
not $0.25 

31  
$0.10 - if you are on 
the speakers list in 
your district if you are 
not $0.25 

              

 
    

 

Be kind to one another, tenderhearted, forgiving 
one another, as God in Christ forgave you. 

Ephesians 4:32 


